
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 

November 17, 2014 

Marilyn Amini 
2667 14th Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94127-1309 

City Hall 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 

San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
Tel. No. 554-5184 
Fax No. 554-5163 

TDD/TTY No. 544-5227 

Subject: Appeal of Categorical Exemption from Environmental Review - 300 Wawona 
Street 

Dear Ms. Amini: 

The Office of the Clerk of the Board is in receipt of your letter, dated November 14, 2014 (copy 
attached), withdrawing your appeal concerning the Categorical Exemption from Environmental 
Review for 300 Wawona Street. 

The Board of Supervisors will no longer hear the appeal due to the reason stated above. 
However, the Office of the Clerk of the Board has noticed the appeal hearing and the matter 
will appear on the November 25, 2014, Board Agenda. The Board of Supervisors will table the 
matter by operation of law. 

The Office of the Clerk of the Board has transmitted your appeal fee check to the Planning 
Department. The Planning Department will refund the remaining unused fee. Please allow 4-6 
weeks for the refund to process. If you have questions regarding the refund, please email 
Yvonne.Ko@sfgov.org or call (415) 558-6386. 

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact Legislative Deputy, Rick Caldeira, 
at (415) 554-7711 or Legislative Clerks, Joy Lamug at (415) 554-7712 /John Carroll at (415) 
554-4445. 

Very truly yours, 

A-i--- tQ -

A~gela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 

c: Kim Clash, Project Sponsor 
Jacob Mishell, Project Sponsor 
Jon Givner, Deputy City Attorney 
Kate Stacy, Deputy City Attorney 
Marlena Byrne, Deputy City Attorney 
Elaine Warren, Deputy City Attorney 
Scott Sanchez, Zoning Administrator, Planning Department 
Sarah Jones, Environmental Review Officer, Planning Department 
Aaron Starr, Planning Department 
AnMarie Rodgers, Planning Department 
Tina Tam, Planning Department 
Jeanie Poling, Planning Department 
Jonas Ionin, Planning Commission Secretary 




